
Senate Colleagues,

Thank you for your participation in this year's Governance Retreat. Special thanks to 
Glynnis Haley for working the check-in desk, and also to Alex Blazer, Nicole 
DeClouette, and John Swinton for their contribution to the orientation session.

To help us better understand what we got right, and where we can improve, please take a 
few minutes to compete this Governance Retreat Evaluation.

I have also attached the notes from the concurrent session on "Senate Goals, Moving 
Forward."

Dave
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